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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No 34 (T) of 2020  

Port of Southampton 

King George V quay side works 

 

Mariners are advised that on Monday 19th October 2020 works will commence on 
the western side of the King George V Dock entrance in the vicinity of the caisson 
recess.  A scaffold will be constructed which will overhang the dock by 
approximately 2 metres.  The scaffold will be lit with white beacons on both corners. 
 
Vessels may pass the scaffold subject to the following provisions: 
No work on or access to the scaffold will be permitted whilst vessels are entering or 
leaving the dock 
The maximum size of vessel that may enter or leave the dock is 150m LOA and / or 
25m extreme breadth 
 
The work is estimated to complete on Friday 6th November 2020.  
 
This notice will be self cancelling on completion of the works. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Vessel Traffic Services Centre 
Ocean Gate, Atlantic Way 
Southampton 

Captain I M Lawrence   
Harbour Master 

 
19th October 2020 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 

ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their 
vessels or craft. 
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